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To all the College of Arms and all others who may read this missive, from Shauna Laurel, Evan Wreath, and Margaret Pelican, greetings.

The table showing the status of Letters of Intent, Laurel Letters of Pend and Discussion, and Letters of Intent to Protect is in the enclosed
final LOAR from the previous Laurel team.

From Laurel: Thanks for all the fish.

As we (the 'new Laurel team’) start our tenure, we wish to thank the previous Laurel team for all their hard work over the past three
years. The good will and friendship that was engendered during the transition will help carry us through these next three years as an
excellent example of how to manage this office and all it's many parts.

From Laurel: Forms redux

| once again need to remind everyone who deals with submissions paperwork that the forms we use are standardized, especially when it
comes to the size of the escutcheon, lozenge and roundel on the armory forms. If any Kingdom wants to change their forms it has to be
approved by Laurel before the changes can be put into effect. Currently, no set procedure for getting this approval exists, but that will
change soon.

Pray know that | remain

In service

Shauna of Carrick Point
Laurel Queen of Arms
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